
Classroom Behaviour 
Throughout St Paul’s we encourage children to 
behave in a positive manner. We encourage and 
reward children to behave in a positive manner.   
 
Communication 
Please do not hesitate to speak to an adult on the 
door if there is any other information that you may 
need. You can also ask a member of staff to phone 
you if the above is not appropriate.  
 
Weekly whole school newsletters are written and 
emailed out to parents; they are also available on 
our website. Topic webs that detail what your child 
is learning are also available on our class page. 

https://stpaulsrawtenstall.co.uk/classes/acorns-2/ 
 
 
 
Thank You,  
The Acorns Class Staff  

Welcome to 
Amazing Acorns 

Class 

Please find enclosed information that your 
child will need during their time in Acorns 
Class. We hope that you have an enjoyable 

year. 

Hello, my name in Miss Bliss and I am the 
class teacher in Acorns.   

https://stpaulsrawtenstall.co.uk/classes/acorns-2/


Teaching Staff 
Teacher – Miss Bliss 
Teaching Assistants – Mrs Parkinson and Mrs Smith 
PPA Cover – Mrs Alvarez on Tuesday mornings.  
 
Entry to School 
The school day begins at 8.40 and finishes at 3.10. Please 
arrive and collect your child at the double doors under 
the shelter. The children are expected to come into 
school and organise their belongings and book bags 
independently. Please ensure that if your child has 
something to hand in, that they are aware of this. A 
member of staff will be available on the door for you to 
speak to. Please inform school if somebody different will 
be collecting your child. The school office can assist with 
any admin queries. They can be reached via email 
school@constablelee.lancs.sch.uk 

 
Daily Snacks 
Your child will be given a piece of fruit during snack time. 
Please ensure that any food brought to school are free 
from citrus, sesame seeds and nuts. Children must bring 
their water bottles to school which should be clearly 
labelled with their name. If you want your child to have 
milk, you have to sign up to Cool Milk. 
https://www.coolmilk.com/parents/.  
Children can also purchase toast. This costs £1.00 for the 
week and payment can be completed via parent pay. 
Toast will be available from week beginning 9th 
September. 
 

Reading Books 
Children in Reception will have a home reading book. It is 
expected that your child will share their reading book 
with you for 10-15 minutes a day. Reading books will only 
be changed if the reading diary has been signed. We 
request that your child has their reading book in school 
every day.  
 

  

 

When will books be changed? 
Books will need to be put in the green box under the 
shutter if they have been read. They can go in any day 
to be changed. We expect that a child’s book should be 
changed no more than twice a week. 

  
 

Forest School 
Your child will have access to Forest School Sessions. 
They will run every other Wednesday. Please leave a 
bag in school with wellies, long pants, long sleeve top, 
hoody or jacket, long socks and a waterproof suit or 
waterproof pants and coat. Children are encouraged to 
keep their wellies in school. Refer to our class 
noticeboard/newsletter for more information. 

 
Personal Belongings 
Please make sure all your child’s belongings are clearly 
labelled. This includes their Forest School kit and PE 
kit. 
 

 
PE Day - Monday 
Please can your child come dressed in their PE kit for 
the day. They will need to wear trainers.  
 
PE will start Monday 23rd September. 

 
Kit: 
White t shirt 
Blue shorts (if warm) 
Blue or black joggers (if cold) 
Blue/black plain jacket or blue school hoodie 
(preference) 

https://www.coolmilk.com/parents/

